 

Dear Parents/Guardians,

 
As you know we are not only committed to each student’s academic success, but to each student’s growth as a whole person.  To that end, it is important that students understand and develop healthy relationships and form moral standards of their own. 
Based upon the Bishops’ documents entitled Catechetical Formation for Chaste Living and the Charter for the Protection for Children and Youth, Created to Love has been developed by the Archdiocese of Baltimore to be integrated throughout our high school religion program.  Created to Love is designed to promote students’ healthy relationships and positive decision making in the context of Catholic moral teaching related the sacredness of human sexuality, the dignity of life, and the sacramentality of marriage.  

We know that the effectiveness of any program is highly dependent on family involvement.  As such, Created for Love is designed to be centered on discussions at home with parents/guardians.  Please review the program materials on line at http://www.archbalt.org/youth-young-adult/youth-programs/created-to-love.cfm, or by contacting the Religious Studies Department.  As always, please contact us with any questions or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Principal
